
                               
 

Empowering skilful, independent learners for the future 
 

 

Oak View Primary and Nursery School 
 

 
Woods Avenue, 

Hatfield, 
Herts. 

AL10 8NW 

 

 
Tel:01707 280590 
Fax:01707 280599 

e-mail:admin@oakview.herts.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Neil Richardson 
15th July 2022 

 

Wrap Around Provision at Oak View  

from September 2022 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Earlier in the term we informed you that Treetops will not be working in collaboration with the 

school from July, which provided an issue for some of our working parents with before and 

after school care. 

 

We have tried very hard to develop relationships with other providers, but unfortunately we 

have not been able to secure any external companies.  Therefore, to try and support our 

community we have decided to run our own provision for the Autumn term to see how 

successful it is. 

 

We will run a before school club from 8.00am–8.40am with a charge of £2.50.   We are unable 

to provide food and ask that all children who attend have had breakfast before they arrive.  We 

will provide fruit and milk/water, but nothing that equates to a breakfast meal. 

 

After school we will run a club from 3.15pm–4.30pm each day, at a cost of £5 per child. 

 

In both clubs the children will have opportunities to do choosing activities, reading, homework 

and sports. 

 

We have not formalised the booking process / payment system yet, but I wanted to share this 

information to help parents prepare for September.  I appreciate it is not the same provision as 

Treetops, but we are doing this all internally and are trying to support our working families. 

 

If you have questions please do not hesitate to contact myself. 

 

Kind regards 

  
Mr N Richardson 

Head Teacher 
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